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Cross Country Festival Friday 15th November 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 
 

Bracknell Forest is planning on running the cross country festival on Friday 11th November 2019 at Great Hollands 

Recreation Ground and your child has been chosen to be a member of the relay team.  

 

The timings are as follows: 12.00 Teams leave school to walk to Great Hollands & Register 

2.00 pm Start of the Junior Girls A team race 

2.45 pm Start of Junior Boys A team race 

3.30 pm (approx.) Presentations 
 

Birch Hill PE kit, tracksuit and trainers will be required, please send your child prepared for the weather. They will 

also need a drink to take with them, plus a packed lunch. 
 

Presentations will be at 3.30pm and therefore we anticipate that we will be back at school for 4.15pm. Any changes 

in this time will be reported via text. 
 

We will walk the children to Great Hollands Recreation Ground accompanied by adults. You are most welcome to 

come along and support the team.   

 

Please fill in the online form as soon as possible and by Tuesday 12th November at the latest. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/iPYAUxtPZ0 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Davis 
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